
 

Sunday, February 21st, 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank everyone in our school community who continue to wear their mask 

while on school property to help support our public health safety measures.  I thank you for your continued 

cooperation.   

Please see the information below for the upcoming week of February 22nd, 2021. 

Elementary Students Daily COVID-19 Self-Screening 

On a daily basis before leaving home, parents/guardians are responsible for conducting the 

COVID-19 School and Child Care Screening Tool with their child. This is a self-assessment to be completed 

before attending school.  If your child has even one symptom of COVID-19 or answers yes to any of the 

questions on the screening tool, please do not send them to school, seek assessment and testing at a COVID-

19 Assessment Centre and notify the school.  Please see the visual reference below. 

 

Pink Shirt Day on Wednesday 

Inspired by an act of kindness in small-town Nova Scotia, Pink Shirt Day is now recognized across Canada.  

This Wednesday is a day to raise awareness about bullying and asks all students to come together to work 

towards stopping it.  As part of our anti-bullying initiative this year we also look forward to virtually welcoming 

back BRAVE and their anti-bullying workshops for our students from Kindergarten to Grade 8. 

 

Canadian Multicultural Inventor Museum Presentations 

This past Friday morning, author Emerita Emerencia joined our Kindergarten to Grade 3 classes to share her 
knowledge of black history through oral story telling.  In the afternoon, our Junior and Intermediate classes 
were brought on a journey to explore some of the global contributions of African-Canadian inventors with Mr. 
Robin Clarke.  We would like to take the opportunity to thank the Canadian Multicultural Inventors Museum for 
facilitating these two virtual opportunities for our students. 
 
Staff Parking Lot 
When dropping off students in the morning or picking them up in the afternoon all parents are asked to use the 
Kiss and Ride.  In the morning, the parking spots are limited and needed by all of our school staff.  If you need 
to park, please use street parking that is available or the parking spots located at the front of the school.  We 
thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Mental Health & Well-Being Information 
As we continue to navigate the pandemic it is important to support students with managing anxiety and stress.  
The YCDSB Mental Health Website and Twitter account have great resources and links to community partners 
to help support families during this time.  

 

A great place to begin may be to use an app with your child/children that teach them about mental health 
strategies.  Apps such as Calm, Headspace, Mind Shift CBT and SBT Breathe. 
 

Please visit the YCDSB's mental health web page for much more information. 

https://www.york.ca/wps/portal/yorkhome/health/yr/covid-19/stayingsafeatschool/stayingsafeatschool/!ut/p/z1/jY_NCsIwEISfxQcou4m1TY-x_iRRqSBqzUVC1TZQG7FF0KdXxIug1b3N8s0MAxpS0JW52Nw01lWmfOiNDraSj6UQE1SJz2LkmHBFQ4bDiMD6CeCX4wj6H38LoNvj1a-CxwJ6nsWzHPTJNIVnq4ODNHMXu_NIBGndmKut8toc9qaps8K58vNzDfq9a7xgPsqVCvmKJOjL7gug1A8EiVGhSBjKUTjvDZggOKEvoGXO6bhMb9N-JC3v3AHNZHfd/dz/d5/L2dBISEvZ0FBIS9nQSEh/#.YCl4FmhKjIU
https://www.york.ca/wps/portal/yorkhome/health/yr/covid-19/symptomstransmissiontreatmentandtesting/!ut/p/z1/tZJdU-IwGIV_ixdcdvImLSRcxi5LW6XgB1-9YWIbIS5JsY24_PsNjs7sjaij6UU66Zyct-fJQQVaoMKIvVoLq2ojtm6_LHqrlA_TJLmAbByxGDiMeUYog0Efo_mLAN55OKDiM-dPCIrT9jNUoGJXqgot7ysqMAgIaJeRIJJhFfRLCQFmAtgdBSnK6Kgujd3ZDVoemlVZGyuN7cChbv64TWuVfXr5sKm1dKsUW7vpQFnvVRXgfgfag97ZWre2EabVqm0dJ9tIYbU7JkxlpfMwa5R9FNyRJc0oHq3d7wu7CZS5r9HibRBafHaQ81EPj48Fd8GOaf5atPCabH5k-H-24Q2LIJ1llM_wGKI0fBUQEvUSHEMGyZhB-ptOur9YguGCvApOXOvS1YK-i--aoPleyWc0NXWjXU1vvtiC5G0CZTFP-BAmcDulcDWgEetdjiaX1_ibEz4I4Nk-9GpPwa898Wv_M3CyFGLMj_UPByFwksbsPMxYnvtln_tln_tln_vt_ey7cHZ6OtUs7G4fDiGoiY7v2GgQdtd6dfr1zM_O_gHoL_--/dz/d5/L2dBISEvZ0FBIS9nQSEh/#.YCl4YGhKjIU


YCDSB Mental Health Web Page 

 

Also, St. Joseph Aurora is hosting a virtual parent information night on March 3 titled, "Helping Your Child 

Tackle Stress & Anxiety".  Lisa Wood from the Canadian Mental Health Association will be sharing strategies 

to help children deal with anxiety and promote health and wellness.  There will be a Q and A following the 

presentation.  You can find information on the flyer attached below and join the session by accessing this link:  

Canadian Mental Health Association Presentation   

 

Transportation 

A reminder that students must wear masks when riding the bus.  Students must also wear masks when they 

await the bus at their designated pick up location. 

 
Twitter & School Website 

For information, including the parent weekly updates, please visit our website at Holy Spirit School Website 
You can also follow us on Twitter:  @HST_YCDSB 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

Upcoming Events 

Monday, February 22nd, 2021 
 

Tuesday, February 23rd, 2021  

Wednesday, February 24th, 2021  Pink Shirt Day In Support of Anti-Bullying 

Thursday, February 25th, 2021  

Friday, February 26th, 2021 
 

 

 

  

https://www.ycdsb.ca/mental-health/mental-health-ycdsb/
https://meet.google.com/jxn-ueop-vhh
file:///C:/Users/anthony%20modica/Desktop/Parent%20Communications/2020-2021/Parent%20Communications%202020-2021/January%202021/hst.ycdsb.ca


  



 


